
          ​ PUBLIC HEALTH AND SAFTEY 
NOTICE 

March 19, 2020 – Village of Kenesaw/Kenesaw 

Volunteer Fire Department 

 
Kenesaw Volunteer Fire Department and the Village of Kenesaw are 

dedicated to serving the area for safety and emergency medical needs. 

 

Our Volunteer Fire Department team is active and available to respond 

to any medical and fire emergency calls. 

 

However, for the safety and health of our Firemen and EMT’S,  

The Kenesaw Fire Hall is currently CLOSED to ALL 
PUBLIC.  

 

The Fire Hall may ​ONLY​ be entered by  

FIRST RESPONDERS ON A FIRE/MEDICAL  

EMERGENCY CALL 
 

Thank you for your cooperation during this time -  KVFD/Village of Kenesaw 


